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"The tree of liberty must be refreshed from time to time with the blood of patriots and tyrants."  

Soup’s ON: 
 
I hereby declare that the Soup Season is upon us. 
 
With the cooler weather swooping into the Cleveland area 
and other parts of the country, now is the time to warm up 
by making your favorite soup.  What better way to enjoy a 
piping hot pot of nutritious soup than to use my recipe for 
a quick and easy pot of soup.  Check out my website at 
www.frankherda.com/shorts/index.htm  for my recipe. 
 
 
Commentary/Personal Opinion:  The Economy 
 
I’ve been hearing a lot about how the recession is over and 
how well the economy is doing. 
 
My reaction to that is “Huh?  Who are they kidding?  Say 
what?”! 
 
I mean all you have to do is drive through your city and 
look at all the vacant building where once thriving 
business were operating.  Have all the people, millions, 
returned to work?  Have the price of food, utilities, 
prescriptions, and other things you use every day gotten 
cheaper?   
 
Where are the people that are saying how good things are 
getting there information?  If you believe that just 
because the stock market has a few good days that 
everything is rosy, then I got a bridge for sale that you 
can buy from me. 
 
Also, what happened to the Cost of Living Adjustments?  Can 
“they” really look at you with a straight face and tell you 
that the cost of living has not gotten higher?  Congress 
and the current administration must be smoking something 
that I would love to get my hands on. 
 
 
Projects Updates: 
 
I’m still working on several new books.  It’s going slower 
than I would like.  Research and other non-literary 
projects are also taking up a lot of time. 

Thomas Jefferson 
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